
[Translation based on material released on Tokyo Stock Exchange – Official version in Japanese only] 

April 4, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern 

Regarding News Reports About Transfer of Sharp’s LCD Panel Plant 

Today, there were news reports by Nikkei Shimbun referring to transfer agreement on part of Sharp’s 
LCD panel plant will be made with KDDI Corporation (hereinafter “KDDI”). However, these reports are 
not based on Sharp’s announcement.  

Currently, as announced in its press release “Sharp and KDDI Enter into Memorandum of 
Understanding Regarding AI Data Center” issued on December 9, 2024, Sharp is continuing discussions 
with KDDI on transferring part of its fixed assets (land and buildings etc.). However, no decisions are 
made at this point.  

Sharp will immediately make announcements once any decisions are made that require disclosure. 
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